
‘thanks for caring about our 
children and giving so much to 
our community.’Let them know 
we support them and that their 
dedicated service is recognized 
and truly appreciated,” he said.

January 2016 is School Board 
Recognition Month, and Robert 
Lee ISD joins other districts 
across the state as they honor the 
countless contributions of  these 
locally elected advocates for 
public education.

Serving on a local board is no 
easy task, particularly in today’s 
climate of  rapid change and 
financial uncertainties. These 
men and women are elected to 
establish the policies that provide 

There will be a financial aid 
meeting on Monday, January 25, 
2016, at 6:30 pm in the Bronte 
library. A representative from 
Angelo State University will be 
present to discuss the Free 
Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA). Also, information 
regarding loans, grants, 
scholarships, and the work study 
program for college will also be 
discussed. 

The Free Application for 
Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) is 
now available online at 
www.fafsa.ed.gov for students 
planning on applying for 
financial aid to attend college 
after graduation.  Students and 
one of  their dependent parents 
must apply for a pin number at 
www.pin.ed.gov in order to sign 
off  on the online application.  
Parents may go online and begin 
filling out the application but 
information from the 2015 tax 
return will be needed to 
complete the application. 

Please be aware that certain 
universities and colleges may 
have priority deadlines for 
submitting the FAFSA.  
Typically, the earlier you are 
able to submit the FAFSA the 
better because schools tend to 
award grants on a first come first 
serve basis.  Grants are those 
moneys that students do not 
have to pay back.  If  you have 
any questions about filling out 
the FAFSA, please call the 
financial aid office of  the college 
your child is planning on 
attending, or the counselor’s 
office at Bronte High School.

A representative from Angelo 
State University will be 
providing senior students and 
their parents with information 
concerning the financial aid 
process on Thursday, January 21 
in the school library beginning 
at 6:00 PM.  The representative 
will help guide parents and 
students through the Free 
Application for Federal Student 
Aid (FAFSA) process; attendance 
is encouraged. Informational 

handouts will also be provided. 
For additional information or 

if  you will be unable to attend, 
please contact Lynsey Coalson 
at (325) 282- 2311 or 
lcoalson@blackwellcisd.org.

January 2016 is School Board 
Recognition Month, and Bronte 
ISD joins other districts across 
the state as they honor the 
countless contributions of  these 
locally elected advocates for 
public education.

“Serving on a local school 
board is no easy task, 
particularly in today’s climate of  
rapid change and financial 
uncertainties. These men and 
women are elected to establish 
the policies that provide the 
framework for our public 
schools. They tackle a difficult 
job and shoulder enormous 
responsibilities. Overall, they 
represent you and take their 
leadership roles seriously by 
attending lengthy meetings; 
broadening their knowledge at 
conferences and seminars; and 
talking about the schools with 
business leaders, parents, and 
neighbors,” said Tim Siler, 
Bronte ISD superintendent.

“Too often we neglect to 
recognize the dedication of  
these local citizens who work 
without pay. So each year the 
Texas Association of  School 
Boards (TASB) encourages 
communities to show 
appreciation to these individuals 
for their unfailing commitment 
to the success of  all students. 
The staff  and students of  our 
district applaud our board 
members for their vision and 
voice to help shape a better 
tomorrow,” he said.

Board Members for Bronte 
ISD are Shane Kelton, Nick 
Arrott, David McWright, John 
Seales, Kay Styles, Blake 
Braswell, and Ashley Braswell.

“Our children benefit every 
day from the hard work and 
long hours contributed by our 
trustees. Serving as a crucial link 
between the community and 
classroom. Please take a moment 
and tell school board members 
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the framework for our public 
schools.  They tackle a difficult 
job and shoulder enormous 
responsibilities.

Too often we neglect to 
recognize the dedication of  
these local citizens who work 
without pay.  So each year the 
Texas Association of  School 
Boards (TASB) encourages 
communities to show 
appreciation to these individuals 
for their unfailing commitment 
to the success of  all students.  
The staff  and students of  our 
district applaud our board 
members for their vision and 
voice to help shape a better 
tomorrow.

RLISD Board members are 
President Wes Washam, Vice 

President Tom Sawyer, Jr., 
Secretary Jeffie Roberts, Beverly 
Sinclair, Erin Oleksiuk, Irma 
Torres and George Grim
Our children benefit every day 
from the hard work and long 
hours contributed by our 
trustees.  Serving as a crucial 
link between the community and 
classroom, this board is 
responsible for an annual budget 
of  $3.9 million, 283 students, 50 
employees, and two campuses.  
Please take a moment and tell 
school board members “thanks 
for caring about our children 
and giving so much to our 
community.”  Let them know we 
support them and that their 
dedicated service is recognized 
and truly appreciated.


